
  April 5, 2016       Calendar of Events

DATE EVENT TIME 

Apr. 7 NIA class – First day of Thursday sessions 

Apr. 7 Career Day – Rec Room 9:00 am to 11:00 am 

Apr. 8 Third marking period ends. School Closes 3 hours early for 
Elementary and Middle schools 

Warren dismisses at 
12:15 PM 

Apr. 12 Irvine’s ECO Explorers Club– first day of 6 week session 

Apr. 12 PTA Meeting – Library 7:30 pm 

Apr. 13 Snyder Foundation – Grade 2 

Apr. 13 Black Eyed Susan Club 3:20 pm to 4:20 pm 

Apr. 18 thru 
Apr. 21 

Book Fair 

Apr. 19 STREAM Night 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

Apr. 21 Report Cards Distributed 

Apr. 21 FIELD TRIP – Baltimore Museum of Art KG - Mrs. Mileto, 
Ms. Underwood, Mrs. Rhein 

9:30 am to 12:15 pm 

Apr. 22 FIELD TRIP – Baltimore Museum of Art – All PreK and KG Mrs. 
Schob 

9:30 am to 12:15 pm 

Apr. 22 Kindergarten Roundup – Rec Room 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Apr. 22 Author’s Tea – Grade 3 – Cafeteria 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Apr. 23 PTA Breakfast Theater 9:30 am- 11:30 am 

Apr. 26 Primary Election Day – schools and offices closed 

Apr. 27 Picture day for Spring Class Pictures – Rec Room 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Apr. 27 CPR Class – Gym 4:45 pm to 7:45 pm 

Apr. 28 FIELD TRIP–Baltimore Museum of Industry–All Grade 3 9:30 am to 2:00 pm 

Apr. 29 PreK Screening – Rec Room 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Apr. 29 FIELD TRIP – Oregon Ridge – All Grade 2 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 

May 2-6 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 2 FIELD TRIP – MD Agriculture Ctr. Farmer Stan – All Kindergarten 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 

May 2 Cubs in Community Club 3:15 pm to 4:15 pm 

May  2 Cockeysville Area Band Festival - Dulaney High 5:45 pm call 
May 3 Cockeysville Area String Festival – Dulaney High  5:45 pm call 
May 4 School Nurse Day 

May 4 Race for Education 

May 5 Cockeysville Middle School Articulation 12:00 to 1:30 pm 

May 10 Reflections Celebration 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

May 10 PTA Mtg. – Library 7:30 pm 



May 11 Race for Education RAIN DATE 

May 16 PreK and Kindergarten Conference Day – No  Pre-K, or KG 

May 17 PreK Conference Day – No Pre-K Sessions 

May 17 Spring Concert – Fifth Grade – Cafeteria 9:30 am and 7:00 pm 

May 20 FIELD TRIP – London Town all 4th Grade 8:30 am to 3:00 pm 

May 24 FIELD TRIP – DIVA Club, Proctor & Gamble 9:00 am to 12:30 pm 

May 24 2nd Grade Play – Cafeteria 9:30 am and 7:00 pm 

May 27 Variety Show Auditions – cafeteria 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

May 30 Memorial Day Observed – Schools and Offices Closed 

May 31 Variety Show Auditions – Cafeteria 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

April 5, 2016 

appy Spring to everyone! Third quarter report 

cards will go home April 21st. Please log on to 

BCPS One and review your child’s progress.  
Encourage them to finish the year strong! There is still a 

lot of learning to be done, so this is a great time to talk to 

your child about staying on task, completing homework 

and class work assignments, and working hard every 

day.  

STREAM Night is right around the corner!  We look 

forward to seeing all of our families on April 19th for this 

special event.   There are AP Science students from 

Dulaney High School who will be helping judge projects. 

We are excited to see the final products that our 4th and 

5th graders have been working so hard to complete. They 

have worked hard to generate questions, form 

hypotheses, develop procedures, complete experiments, 

and present their findings in data tables and graphs. It 

will be great to read their conclusions and any additional 

questions they have generated now that their projects 

are complete.  This year, staff members have been 

working to plan a very special night that will engage 

students Prek-5 and their families.   The evening will 

combine Science, Technology, Reading, Engineering, 

Art, and Math.  Please mark your calendars and plan to 

join us for this exciting event! 

Warren’s PTA is hard at work getting the “Race for 
Education” underway. Our “Race” is Wednesday, May 
4th. This is a terrific opportunity for our kids to be active 

while raising money to support Warren’s PTA. The funds 
raised will help the PTA support students in so many 

ways – agendas, assemblies, 100 Book Challenge 

resources, cultural arts, and much more. As a school our 

goal is to raise $10,000.  If we reach our goal, Mr. 

Barnett and Mrs. O’Neill will dress as Anna and Elsa for 
a day. 

April 27th is Administrative Professionals Day and we 

are very fortunate to have two of the best administrative 

assistants in Baltimore County! Special thanks to Mrs. 

Mavrophilipos and Mrs. Warner for the wonderful job 

they do every day. If you appreciate their friendly 

support, let them know!! 

Jason Barnett 
Principal 

News from the PTA

ello Warren Families, 

Thank you for coming to McTeacher night at 

McDonalds.  It was so fun to see Mrs. 

Thompson, Mr. Barnett, Mrs. Hays and “Cubby” as well 
as so many others participating in this worthwhile event.  

Please join us for Breakfast Theater on Saturday April 23 

at 9:30 am.  Flyers will be coming home with 

information.  The Race for Ed is Wednesday, May 4th, 

extra fliers are available in the office and the rain date is 

May 11.  Teacher Appreciation Week is May 2nd through 

the 6th.  Please show our amazing teachers your love.  

The next PTA meeting is Tuesday, April 12 at 7:30 pm. 

Kitty Fowler, PTA President

Counselor’s Corner 

Career Day at Warren Elementary 

n April 7th, 4th and 5th graders will participate 

in a Career Speakers Series here at our school. 

We are excited to welcome many different 

speakers to share information about their careers. 

Speakers will bring real world experiences to our 

students to help them see the diversity of opportunities 

in today’s job market. Students have been investigating 

career clusters this year in classroom guidance lessons. 

Soon we will be matching possible clusters to their likes 

and dislikes. Research shows that it is important for 

students at the elementary school age to be exposed to 

the many career possibilities, as well as to begin 
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understanding their own areas of interest. Without 

exploration, students tend to limit themselves to careers 

they are familiar with, whether or not it is a fit. 

Additionally, students often feel a greater connection to 

learning when they understand how it can impact their 

future possibilities.  

During that week, Kindergarten, 1st grade, 2nd grade and 

3rd grade teachers are inviting parents into their 

classrooms to discuss their careers with the students. 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you would be 

interested in speaking to your child’s class during career 

week.   

We are also emphasizing the importance of college and 

career training while we are exploring jobs and the 

future. Please discuss your jobs and your college 

experience with your children. It will make them more 

enthusiastic about education and the link to their 

dreams and futures.  

Ask your child what they learned at Career Day, and 

share with them what you think is important to consider 

when choosing careers. Thank you as always for your 

support!!  

Some useful websites are: 

Bureau of Labor for K-12 information and games - 

http://www.bls.gov/k12/ 

Stem Career information and games - 

http://ionfuture.org 

Character Trait of the Month – Respect 

any people, including all of us at Warren 

Elementary, define the term respect in a very 

simple way. We believe respect means treating 

others as you want to be treated. Even our youngest 

children understand this idea. However, this is the time 

of year when energy levels tend to soar and children, and 

sometimes even adults, do not always take the time and 

care to be certain that their actions are doing no 

emotional or physical harm to others. 

Someone who is respectful cares about other people’s 
feelings and property. A person who is respectful cares 

about other people, not just his or her own concerns. At 

the same time, it is absolutely necessary for a person to 

have self-respect and self-esteem in order to show 

respect for others. This month we will be focusing on 

helping children to value their own feelings and 

property, their bodies and their space which includes 

their desks, lockers, classrooms and the cafeteria and 

hallways in our school, and the feelings and property and 

personal space of others. This will help us to get along as 

the weather gets warmer and things get more exciting 

and fun. 

Students and adults who are respectful follow rules and 

directions, and this helps them to be successful in work, 

school, with friends, in sports and in all aspects of life. 

Respectful students do not talk back or call out when 

teachers or parents are speaking to them. This helps 

them to learn and be successful. This quality of listening 

is extremely important in friendships and getting along 

with others as well. It is very sad when children do not 

have friends. It can be extremely frustrating and lonely 

for a child, who has troubles with friendships throughout 

life, because he or she has never understood the 

importance of listening to the other person. 

Let’s work together to help our children be as successful 
as they can be at Warren Elementary and throughout life 

by teaching respect and modeling this character trait in 

all that we do this month and every month. 

Spirit Days: 

Mrs. Marziale celebrates Crazy Hair and Clothes Day 

Purple Fridays- Every Friday before a Ravens game 

Laura Sherline, School Counselor 
Student Leadership Team 
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Music Notes from Ms. Anderson 

ifth graders are working on  their upcoming 

Spring concert on May 17th.   They are working on 

selected choral pieces and also songs from the 

Broadway musical, “The Lion King”.     A group of Fifth 

graders also initiated an after-school Glee Club.  We 

have been working once a week after school.   We are

hoping that they can perform at the spring concert.   

Congratulations to Elijah Drumgold, Eva Hawkins, 

Darryl McNair, and Jessica Walburn-Blake.  They will be 

representing Warren at the All County Choral Festival on 

April 23rd at Perry Hall High School.  They have been 

working with me during their recess time to learn the 

music!    The performance is at 2pm and open to the 

public at no charge.      

Second graders are working on their performance of a 

musical fable called “The Beetle’s Coat”.  All students will 

have speaking parts, singing parts, and costumes!  We

will be presenting this on May 24th.   I am looking for any 

2nd grade parents who would like to help.   Please email 

me at danderson2@bcps.org. 

Third and fourth graders have been playing 

recorders.  They are working on quality of sound, 

reading from the staff, and developing playing skills and 

a repertoire of songs.  The fourth graders will perform at 

the volunteer brunch at the end of the school year. 

First graders are working on a musical play called 

“Flutterby”.   They learn songs, acting parts, movements 

and have an ongoing “performance” in class. 

Kindergartners continue to work on their musical skills 

of pitch awareness, and rhythm through music games 

and movement.  They also work through imaginative 

play connected to music skills. 

There are a number of Children’s Choirs in the Baltimore 
area.   This is the time of year when they are looking for 

new members.     There is the Peabody Children’s 
Chorus, The Children’s Chorus of Maryland and the 
Maryland State Boys choir. 

If any students are interested in auditioning, please tell 

them to see Ms. Anderson for more information. 

Mrs. Anderson 

Music Teacher 

STREAM Night 
 

st Annual Warren Elementary STREAM 

Night! 

The biggest night in Warren Elementary School 

history is coming!!!!  Will you be there? 

Mark your calendars now… Tuesday, April 19th from 

5:30-7:30.  Please join us, it’s going to be a great evening 
for our Warren students to show off all of the terrific 

things that they have been working on at school.  Please 

see the attached flier for details. 

Mrs. Seitz and Mr. Dager

Irvine’s Eco Explorer Club 

n April 12 Irvine’s Eco Explorer Club will start 
another 6 week session at Warren Elementary 

from 3:20 to 4:20 pm each Tuesday afternoon.. 

If you are interested in signing your child up for this very 

popular series please contact Kimberly by e-mail at 

GodackK@ExploreNature.org or call 443-738-9220.  

You may register at http://bit.do/IrvineEcoExplorers. 

Irvine’s Eco Explorer Club offers an enriching 
opportunity for kids to be active outdoors, discover 

nature and continue learning long after the school bell 

rings.  With activities such as live animal encounters, 

science experiments, nature crafts and exploring the 

outdoors, your child will engage all their senses and 

establish a valuable connection with the natural world.  

The cost is $72.00 for 6 sessions. 

Chess Club

he Warren Chess Team is  gearing up to enter the 

Baltimore County Chess Tournament which will 

be held on April 9th at Cockeysville Middle School.  

Five of our Chess Masters, Ashel Gerald, Tim Nam, 

Carlos Perez, Rodrick Sanga, and Kobe Wilson (alternate 

to Malik Alves Ray), will be representing Warren 

Elementary School in in the tournament.  Please wish 

our team members luck as they take on other school 

players of this proud and ancient sport of strategy and 

mental agility.  This event is a test of their skill, stamina, 

and intellect and we know they will represent us well!  

No matter the end results, these Warren team members 

are our winners and champions!  GO TEAM WARREN!!! 

Mrs. Patricia Hutsell 

Chess Coach and 4th grade teacher 
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News from the Library 

tock up for Summer Reading at the Spring Book 

Fair on April 18-21st this year.  This is a BOGO 

event – buy one book, get one free.  In addition, 

the PTA is purchasing one book for each student that 

they may select.  Students will come to the book fair 

during their regular library time each week.  A schedule 

will come home after the break to confirm the date and 

time.  The family shop for our Book Fair will be Tuesday 

evening April 19 from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. during the 

STREAM night.   Details about STREAM night are in this 

newsletter.   

If you would like to volunteer during the book fair, 

please contact me at mfoltz@bcps.org to let me know 

which dates and times you are available.   

Just a reminder to all parents - Students are expected to 

check out books as part of their participation grade in 

class.  Please make sure your kids are bringing home 

books each week.  Do not hesitate to contact me with any 

questions or concerns.  

Our Black Eyed Susan Club will meet on April 13th to 

select their favorite book from the ones we have read this 

year.  The BCPL will come and facilitate a battle of the 

books.  Team members and alternates have already been 

chosen.  Wish them luck!    

Please see the attached Book Fair Schedule.  

Mrs. Foltz 

Library/Media Specialist 

Instrumental Music Notes 

t is an exciting time for the 5th grade band and 

orchestra!  We have begun work on our spring 

concert repertoire.  In addition to our 5th grade 

spring concert on Tuesday, May 17th, the band and 

orchestra will also be participating in the 13th Annual 

Cockeysville Area Music Festivals which will be 

held in Dulaney High School’s auditorium.  This is a two 
night event with a designated Band Night on Monday, 

May 2nd and an Orchestra Night on Tuesday, May 3rd.  

More information on these concerts will follow soon.  As 

we begin our performance preparations, please continue 

to encourage your child to practice their instrument at 

least 60 minutes a week. 

Rock On,  

Mr. Alex Mueller 

Instrumental Music Teacher 

Warren Elementary School 

Health Suite News 

HEAD LICE 

ince head lice is a common occurrence, 

especially in elementary school, it is a good 

practice to examine your child’s head weekly to 
make sure he/she does not have head lice. The following 

signs indicate that the condition may be present. 

 Persistent itching of the scalp

 An insect about 1/8 inch long in the hair, usually

found underneath the top layer of hair

 Tan or white nits (eggs) approximately the size if

a flake of dandruff and firmly attached to the

hair shaft.

Please remind students not to share hats, combs, 

brushes, and hair ornaments or sports helmets. It is also 

a good idea for students with long hair to keep it tied 

back or braided to minimize the chance of exposure. The 

School Nurse should be notified if your child has  

pediculosis. 

CPR Class 
lease review the attached flier regarding a CPR 

class on April 27, 2016 that will be held at Warren 

Elementary. 

Maureen Nee, School Nurse 

School Store News 

SHOP, SHOP, SHOP!  We have it all!!! 

Ruth Spivak, manager 

 and the 5 student workers 
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Computer Science Summer Program 

 

arents and Guardians, 

Thank you for expressing an interest in our 

Computer Science Summer Program again this 

year. In previous years, we were known as the 

MSDE Summer Center for Computer Science and 

Creativity for GT students. However, there have been a 

few changes over the winter that I would like to bring to 

your attention. We are no longer considered an MSDE 

Summer Center for Gifted and Talented. We are 

completely run through the partnership of Baltimore 

County Public Schools, Northrop Grumman, and CCBC-

Essex. What that means for you is: 

1.  Our name has changed slightly. We are now called 

BCPS Summer Camp for Computer Science and 

Innovation. 

2. ALL students entering grades 3-8 can apply (not just 

those identified as Gifted and Talented).  

3.  We are hopeful that we will be able to incorporate a 

few more activities such as using a 3D printer, robotics, 

etc. 

4.  Hopefully (if I did it correctly), it also means that the 

application process has been simplified! I am attaching a 

link to the Google Docs form that we created as our 

application. It is titled: BCPS Summer Camp for 

Computer Science and Innovation. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dF9oNBaB_tVXTdc

d4cFsdTfmaEt3TR-

8RWWexHKyY2c/edit?usp=docs_home&ths=true  

 

The application window closes on April 4th and accepted 

participants will be contacted during the first two weeks 

in April. 

 

We are still delivering the highest quality of program to 

your child and hope that you will consider applying 

again this year! I have attached an informational flyer 

that will address most questions that you may have 

concerning the location (the same), tuition (very slight 

increase), scholarship opportunities (still exist), etc. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

directly. Thanks and have a fantastic day! 

Karena (Kari) Curtis 

Starlab Resource Teacher/BCPS Office of Elementary 

Science BCPS 

Director of BCPS Computer Science and Innovation 

Camp 

New Phone #443-809-9601 

Fax #410-296-2945 

 

 
Habit 4 

 
hink Win-Win 

Students that Think Win- Win want everyone to 

be a success.  When presented with a problem, 

they think of a way to solve it so that everyone is 

happy.  Take a moment to talk with your child about how 

thinking win-win can help make a difference at home, at 

school and in the community.  

 
 

The One and Only Ivan 
 

tudents participated in a trivia challenge and have 

discussed The One and Only Ivan on Edmodo 

(bcps.edmodo.com) with each other, friends and 

teachers.  We hope your family enjoyed the book and 

time spent reading together.  One student was 

particularly excited when she found out she had won the 

Ivan backpack that was part of our celebration of 

reading. 

 
Hayden Imbriale wins the “Ivan” Backpack 

 
Pre-Kindergarten Screening & KG 

Registration 2016-2017 School Year 

 
creening for the Pre-kindergarten classes will be 

held on Friday, April 29, 2016.  A separate flyer is 

attached to this newsletter to identify those 

children interested in the half-day Pre-kindergarten 

program for the 2016-2017 school year.  Please note that 

pre-kindergarten is not mandatory in the state of 
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Maryland and students are placed in our Pre-K program 

based on an eligibility criteria. 

o you have a child or know of a child living in the 

Warren Elementary School district who will be 

five (5) by September 1, 2016?  If the answer is 

yes, then that child needs to be registered for 

kindergarten for the upcoming school year. 

Kindergarten registration will be 

held at Warren Elementary on Friday, April 22, 2016.   

Please see the attached PreK and KG flyers and fill out 

the tear-off and return it to school as soon as possible.  

Packets will be mailed out in April providing additional 

information, including a specific time for you and your 

child to come for registration.  In addition, please use 

this form if you need to register a child who will be 

attending Warren for the first time in the fall; i.e., a first 

grader coming from a private kindergarten program.  

IMPORTANT:   The children currently in the Warren 

Elementary Pre- kindergarten class for this school year 

(2015-2016) will automatically be registered for 

kindergarten for the 2016-2017 school year if Warren is 

their home school.  If Warren Elementary is not your 

child’s home school, please contact your home school for 
kindergarten information.  It is not necessary to fill out 

this information.  If you have any questions, please 

contact the school office at 410-887-7665.   
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Computer Science and Innovation Camp 
       

KARENA CURTIS 

Director of Computer Science and Innovation Camp 
 

kcurtis@bcps.org Phone:  410-887-2063 Fax:  410-296-2945 

 The Computer Science and Innovation Camp is supported by the BCPS Office of Science PreK-12 and the BCPS Office of Advanced Academics. Funding is provided for the program through student tuition and funding received from Northrop Grumman. Taught by two highly qualified BCPS high school teachers, this Summer Camp provides an outstanding opportunity for students around Maryland. Throughout the two week program, students will have opportunities to work independently and collaboratively to learn new ways to be creative through computer programming. Using the medium of computer languages, participants will become the architects of their own virtual worlds. Students will create animations using visual objects and straightforward commands that make programming easier to understand. 
 

 Students will exercise their creativity, problem solving, and critical thinking skills while designing a final project to present at the conclusion of the session. The skills they develop provide a useful foundation for learning more advanced programming in languages such as SCRATCH, Java, C++, and/or Python.  Students will also learn valuable processes essential to programming. These include everything from the software development cycle to “CamelCase”. The program will also emphasize critical executive function skills such as project management, collaboration, and communication. NEW THIS YEAR: We are hoping to incorporate 3D printers and robotics into the program. 
 

WHO: All Maryland students entering grades 3rd through 8th  

WHERE: Essex Campus of CCBC, Rosedale, MD WHEN: Plans are currently being finalized to hold the camp during July 11-22nd.  
 COST: Tuition for this year’s summer center is expected to be $200 for the two week session. Several financial scholarships will be available for qualifying applicants. (Transportation and lunches will not be provided.) 

 

   

 



 
 

 

The H.E.L.P.S. Coalition will be 

                sponsoring a    

 Heartsaver CPR AED 

Class 

 
 
 
When:  Wednesday April 27, 2016 
Where:  Warren Elementary  
Time:  4:45 pm – 7:45 pm 

 
Offered through the H.E.L.P.S. Coalition in conjunction with the 

guidelines of the American Heart Association. 

 
Cost:  $30.00 BCPS employee 
$40.00 non-employee BCPS 

Pre-registration is required as class size is limited.  Register early!! 
***Payment is due at the time of registration. 

***Participants must be able to demonstrate the skill in order to receive a 

CPR training card from the American Heart Association 

 
For more information, or to register, contact 

Maureen Nee RN  410-666-8376 



Warren Elementary School 

Kindergarten Registration 

2016-2017 School Year 

Do you have a child or know of a child living in the Warren Elementary School district who will be 

five (5) by September 1, 2016?  If the answer is yes, we are excited to invite your child to register 

for kindergarten for the upcoming school year!  Kindergarten is mandatory in the state of 

Maryland. 

Kindergarten registration will be held at Warren Elementary on Friday, April 22, 2016.  Please fill 

out the tear-off below and return it to the school as soon as possible.  Packets will be mailed in 

April providing additional information, including a specific time for you and your child to come for 

registration.  In addition, please use this form if you need to register a child in any other grade who 

will be attending Warren for the first time in the fall. 

Screening for the Pre-kindergarten class will be held on Friday, April 29th.  A separate flyer will be 

sent home to identify those children who qualify for the half-day Pre-kindergarten program for the 

2016-2017 school year.  Pre-kindergarten is not a mandatory program in the state of Maryland.  

IMPORTANT:  The children currently in the Warren Pre-kindergarten class for the 2015-2016 school 

year will automatically be registered for kindergarten for the 2016-2017 school year if Warren is 

their home school.  It is not necessary to fill out this additional registration information.  If you have 

any questions, please contact the school office at 410-887-7665.   

Name of Child______________________________________ Date of Birth:___________ 

Complete Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

     _________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name:_________________________________ Home Phone:_________________ 

Child’s Grade for 2016-2017__________________________________________________________ 

Please spread the word about our kindergarten registration to your friends and neighbors in 

the Warren District. 



Warren Elementary School 

Pre- Kindergarten 

Screening 2016-2017
School Year 

Do you have a child or know of a child living in the Warren Elementary 

School District who will be 4 years old by September 1, 2016? If the

,answer is yes, then that child may be screened for Pre-Kindergarten for 

the coming school year.  

Pre-Kindergarten screenings will take place at Warren Elementary on  

Friday, April 29, 2016.  Please fill out the tear off below and return it

to the school as soon as possible. Packets will be mailed in early April  

providing specific information about screening day.  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Fill out and return to the school as soon as possible. Please spread the word about our Pre-  

Kindergarten screening to your friends and neighbors.  

__________________________________  ____________________________ 

Name of Child Date of Birth 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Complete Address 

_______________________________________ ____________________________ 

Parents’ Name Home Phone 

 ______________________ 



Yes, we plan to attend STREAM Night but we will not be purchasing Chick-fil-A. 

Number of people attending STREAM Night 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CHICK-FIL-A ORDER FORM 

Item Cost Quantity 

Ordered 

Total Cost 

Kids’ 6-Pack Special: 6 Chicken 

Nuggets, Chips, Fruit Punch 

$4.50 

Chick-fil-A Original Sandwich $3.50 

8-Pack Chicken Nuggets $3.50 

Chips $1.50 

Medium Fruit Cup $2.50 

Cookie $1.50 

Total Amount Enclosed: $ *All prices include sales tax.

Name: 

Phone # 

Student’s Name and Homeroom: 

If paying by check, please make check payable to Warren Elementary School. 

Please return this form to your child’s homeroom teacher by April 15. 



Sí, planeamos ir a la feria de las ciencias (STREAM), pero no voy a comprar Chick-fil-A.

Número de personas que asistirán a la feria de las ciencias (STREAM), 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

FORMULARIO DE PEDIDO DE CHICK-FIL-A

Artículo Costo Cantidad 

Ordenada 

Costo total

6-Pack especial: 6 patitas de 

pollo, papas fritas, jugo de frutas

$4.50

Sándwich Original de Chick-fil-A $3.50

Patitas de pollo 8-pack $3.50

Bolsa de papas fritas $1.50

Taza de fruta mediana $2.50

Galleta $1.50

Total de dinero incluido: $ * todos los precios incluyen impuesto a las

ventas.

Nombre: 

Número de teléfono       

Salón de clase y nombre del estudiante: 

Si paga con cheque, por favor hacer cheque a pagar a Warren Elementary School.

Sírvase devolver esta forma al maestro de su hijo para el viernes 15 de abril.



Primeria Feria Annual de las 
Ciencias (STREAM) 

Por primera vez Warren Elementary está organizando una noche familiar de las ciencias. Este 
evento celebra: 

S- Ciencia

T- Tecnología

R- Lectura

E- Ingeniería

A- Arte

M- Matemáticas
Qué: Los estudiantes de la escuela primaria de Warren  y sus familias 

Cuándo: Martes 19 de Abril de 2016 de 5:30-7:30 pm 

Donde: Escuela primaria de Warren 

Por qué: La feria de las ciencias proporciona los conocimientos educativos necesarios 

para una carrera universitaria. Tan pronto como sea posible, queremos que todos los 

estudiant4es de Warren estén inmersos en las diferentes ramas de las ciencias. 

 Chick-fil-A será servido de cena entre las 5:30-6:30. Vea el reverso para información para ordenar su

pedido. Las órdenes de comida deben ser regresadas para el día viernes, 15 de Abril de 2016. No

necesita pedir Chick-fil-A para asistir al evento!

 Obras de arte de K-5 estarán en exhibición en la escuela.

 Venta de libros estará disponible en la biblioteca. Compre uno, y reciba uno gratis!

 Los proyectos de ciencia de cuarto y quinto grado estarán en exposición en el gimnasio, conjuntamente

con los proyectos de autos de carrera de tercer grado.

 Actividades de ciencia estarán disponibles alrededor de la escuela para todos los estudiantes en los

grados K-5.

 Los estudiantes también tendrán oportunidad de mostrar a los padres los diferentes trabajos y actividades que

han creado en estas áreas.

 Los estudiantes tendrán oportunidad de ganar un premio por su participación.

¡Esperamos verte ahí!

Recuerde... Órdenes de Chick-fil-A deben ser enviadas con el pago al maestro de su hijo para 

el viernes  15 de Abril de 2016.



The First Annual Warren Elementary 

STREAM Family Night 

For the first time ever, Warren Elementary is hosting a family STREAM 

night. This event celebrates: 

S - Science 

T - Technology 

R - Reading 

E - Engineering 

A - Art 

M - Math 
Who:  All Warren Elementary students and their 

families 

When:  Tuesday, April 19, 2016 from 5:30-7:30 PM 

Where:  Warren Elementary School 

Why:  STREAM education equips our students with the building blocks 

necessary to be college and career ready.  As early as possible, we want all 

Warren students to be immersed in the areas of STREAM.   

 What: 

 Chick-fil-A will be served for dinner from 5:30-6:30 PM.  See reverse side for ordering information.  Food

orders are due by Friday, April 15, 2016.  You do not need to order Chick-fil-A to attend the event!

 Artwork from K-5 will be on display throughout the school.

 A Book Fair will be available in the Library. Buy One, Get One Free!

 Fourth and fifth grade STEM Fair projects will be on display in the gym, along with third grade Safe

Racer projects.

 STREAM activities will be available around the school for all students in grades K-5.

 Students will also have a chance to show parents all the different work and activities they have created in these

areas.

 Students will have a chance to win a participation prize!

We hope to see you there!   

Remember… Chick-fil-A orders are to be sent in with payment to your child’s homeroom 
teacher by Friday, April 15, 2016. 



Warren Book Fair Schedule  April 18-21 

Revised 

Time 

Period 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY 

9:00 – 

9:50 Wells Cook Hutsell 

10:00 – 

10:50 
Bands AM Canteen Gambo Hays 

11:00 – 

11:50
Reighart O’Leary 

12:25 – 

1:15 Marziale Ches Joyce 

1:20 – 

2:10 Bands PM 

Underwood 

Rhein Melito Schob 

2:15 – 

3:05 Wienhold Skelly Daue 


